Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation, District Five announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Tuesday, July 22, 2008, 6:00 p.m. – Open House; 7:00 p.m. – Formal Presentation

PLACE: Votran Office, 950 Big Tree Road, South Daytona, Florida 32119-8815

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This hearing is being held to afford interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and environmental effects of Financial Project ID Number: 242715-2-22-01 otherwise known as the I-95/ I-4/ U.S. 92 Interchange Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study in Volusia County, Florida. The project involves the reconstruction of the interchanges of Interstate 95 with Interstate 4 and U.S. 92.

This project is being developed in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Mr. Lance Decuir at the address below or call (386)943-5383, at least seven days prior to the public hearing.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Lance Decuir, PE, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District Five, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720.
